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Goodyear, Arizona – May 30, 2018 
 
The International Public Safety Association is pleased to announce its release of its latest InfoBrief for 
first responders and health care professionals, Tactical Emergency Casualty Care vs Tactical Combat 
Casualty Care.  
 
TCCC and TECC guidelines continue to evolve in parallel to improve battlefield and tactical prehospital 
medical care, respectively. What follows is a succinct review of the latest updates in the TCCC guidelines 
and how these trends in military medicine may translate into the civilian trauma systems of care 
paradigm. For purposes of consistency, this InfoBrief examines the major changes and presents 
highlights in the three phases of TCCC/TECC and in keeping with the established M.A.R.C.H.E. format 
(Massive Hemorrhage, Airway, Breathing/Respirations, Circulation, Head & Hypothermia and Everything 
else). 
 
Regardless of the setting, military, SWAT or purely civilian EMS, trauma care and evacuation will always 
have barriers. Today’s EMS providers must learn to work around those barriers and provide the best 
care possible. This will be done with education, practice and tenacity. 
 
The world continues to be a violent place and those front line medical providers continue to expand and 
improve as the lives they save, build our worlds foundation. 
 
To access the IPSA InfoBrief: Tactical Emergency Casualty Care vs Tactical Combat Casualty Care visit 
https://www.joinipsa.org/IPSA-Blog/6274035  
 
About the International Public Safety Association  
The International Public Safety Association, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, was established in July 
2014 in the State of Arizona to bring the public safety community closer together by offering 
opportunities to network, cross-train and build a stronger public safety community capable of an 
effective joint response to all incidents. www.joinipsa.org  
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